
 
 
 
 

       
     

   

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             
      

 

 

 

 

 

             
      

             
                
              

                
              

     

             
             

              
            

              
            

      

                
               

             

What’s  going   
on  at  
Douglas  
Drive?...  

 Issue  14  
July/Aug  2024   

Welcome to Issue 14 of our Douglas Drive Newsletter. 

If the plan doesn’t work change the 
plan, but never the goal. 

- Unknown -

Douglas Drive has been serving the community since 1973 and over those 
51 years, many changes have happened. 

We are pleased to share with you some exciting changes coming in 
September 2024, two brand new groups! 

A New Stroke Support Hub is to be launched on Thursday 12th September 
2024. The aim of this group is to offer a safe informal space whereby those 
living with the effects of Stroke can meet and socialise on a weekly basis. 

The group is to run café style with spaces to play games, do an activity or 
just chill and chat to friends. There will be access to a laptop, stroke 
information, advice, help, and support 

At present we provide 2 Day Care groups for Senior Citizens, including those 
living with Dementia. However, due to popular demand, we will be adding a 
New Day Care Group starting on Tuesday 12th September 2024 and will be 
run very much in line with our current Monday and Wednesday Groups. 

We have opened the lists for both of these new groups so if you, or anyone 
you know are interested in attending or would just like to know a bit more 
about Douglas Drive. please do give us a call for an informal chat. 

We may be changing our plan but our goal remains the same, to enrich 
the social lives of Senior Citizens and help to prevent isolation by 
meeting people in similar situations. 

Rose 
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Are you finding the cost of living
increase difficult to manage?

Thank  you…  

We would like to say a huge thank you 
to The Chauncy Foundation for their 
generous grant to Douglas Drive, 
enabling us to purchase a Defibrillator 
for the centre. 

Granby  Fest  - 27th  July  2024  12-8pm  

Granby Fest is a Family Fun Day being run by and 
held at The Marquis Of Granby in Stevenage. 

They will be raising money for 2 charities, 
Douglas Drive and Macmillan Cancer Support. 

If you’re looking for something to do, pop along 
and say Hello. Sounds like it’s going to be a great 
day and we will be there with our family games 
stall! 

Chauncy Foundation 

Just to remind you, Chauncy Foundation have funding 
available for groups and individuals in need of financial help. 

Please speak to Rose or Karin 
to find out how Chauncy 
could help you. 

  

 
 
 
 

  

Douglas  Drive  Senior  Citizens  Association  

32  Douglas  Drive,  Stevenage,  Herts.   SG1  5PF.   

  01438  357227      admin@douglasdrive.co.uk     www.douglasdrive.co.uk 


